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3496 Rome-Greenwich Road 
Green\wch, Ohio 44837 
August 13,2014 

OPSB Members and 
Rick Hodges, Director 
246 North High Street 
P.O. Box 118 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: Greenwich Wind Park Docket #13'.0990-EL-BGN 

Dear Sir: 

We are adjacent landowners to the wind park. Our family has a dairy farm very close to 
the proposed industrial wind turbines. We, also, have schools very close. 

We are basically an agricultural and residential community. We fear that the noise and 
distraction of 25 turbines will be detrimental to quality of life for man and beast in our 
community. 

A big concern is turbine fires. We have large fields of ripe and dry grain between the 
turbines and residents and schools. A turbine fire could be disastrous. Please go to 
turbinesonfire.org to confirm that wind companies report less than 10% of fires and you 
can see the destruction for yourself 

We vehemently oppose the proposed wind park! Please help us. 

Sincerely yours, / 

Gerald T. Oney 

Connie Oney ^ 
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